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Christian Cabanatan, Class of 2013

Good Shepherd Academy

Nutley, New Jersey

September 6, 2019
Dear Parents and Guardians,

The first school day of every month is Anti-Bullying Awareness Day at GSA. Students may
wear their “Small Voice, Big Difference” t-shirts with their gym uniform (shorts in
summer, sweatpants in the winter) on that day. They also participate in group activities to
help keep GSA a bullying-free academy. Each class recites their anti-bullying pledge, listens to
and/or sings an anti-bullying song and assembles in prayer.

We would like to honor Mallory’s Army and help to #BLUEOUTBULLY ING by changing the
color of our shirts to sapphire blue. We will be maintaining our anti-bullying slogan created by
one of our former students and its design. Although it is not mandatory, we strongly ask that you
consider purchasing this shirt in the new color. The cost will remain five dollars each. If you
prefer, you can use the previous year’s red shirt during this transitional school year 2019-2020. If
you would like to purchase one, you must purchase them by September 16, 2019 via the “Buy
Now” button on our website at gsanutley.org. Please note that there are separate buttons for

each t-shirt size. Sizes are Child Small, Child Medium, Child Large, Adult Small, Adult
Medium, Adult Large and Adult XL. (Please note that these t-shirts are not ordered
throughout the year, so if you are interested, please do so by Monday, September 16.)

Again, your child may wear this anti-bullying t-shirt once a month with their gym uniform in
support of our Anti-Bullying Awareness Day. Please visit our website at gsanutley.org for photos
and additional information regarding our monthly Anti-Bullying Day.

As always, we thank you for your support and for joining us in our anti-bullying efforts.

Sr. Patricia and the Anti-Bullying Committee



